
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2016 10:46 AM 
To: Daniel Mammone 

Cc: laura.cottam@nat.awu.net.au; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Annual leave - Resource Sector awards 

 
Dear Mr Mammone,  
 
I write on behalf of Justice Ross and advise your application for an extension has been granted. 
 
Regards, 
 
MIRIAM HENRY 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4645 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

From: Daniel Mammone [mailto:daniel.mammone@amma.org.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 2 June 2016 10:22 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: laura.cottam@nat.awu.net.au; AMOD 

Subject: RE: Annual leave - Resource Sector awards 

 

Dear Associate,  

 

I refer to paragraph 284 of the Full Bench decision on Annual leave common issues 

issued on 23 May 2016 [[2016] FWCFB 3177]. AMMA requests a brief extension of time 

to consider contesting the provisional view of the Full Bench. We request an 

extension of time until 5pm Monday 13 June in order to further consider this matter 

and notify the Commission. 

 

Regards, 

 

Daniel Mammone 

AMMA | Director – Government Relations 

Level 14, 55 Collins Street | Melbourne | VIC 3000  

t (03) 9614 4777 | m +61 408 867 575 | f (03) 9614 3970 
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